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In the Neutral Zone: October Issue Now Available  

Montréal (Québec) – The October 2009 issue of In the Neutral Zone, the newsletter of the Sport 
Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC) is now available online at www.crdsc-
sdrcc.ca/eng/media-newsletters.jsp. This edition revolves around NSO/MSO internal appeal 
processes; guidance is given to those members who may sit as internal appeal panel members. In 
addition, the SDRCC conducted a survey of its arbitrators and mediators, in regards to the qualities 
NSO/MSO’s can look for in individuals being appointed as part of the internal appeal panel. Advice 
to athletes is also given to help them gauge and understand their responsibilities with regards to the 
selection process and internal appeals. 

To better serve the Canadian sport community, the SDRCC welcomes comments and feedback 
regarding its newsletter and educational materials. This can be done by contacting Fredy Iuni, 
Education and Communication Coordinator at fiuni@crdsc-sdrcc.ca.  

About SDRCC  

The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport Canada. 
The mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative dispute 
resolution service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving disputes 
quickly and efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative dispute 
resolution.   
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